
FIRST DAY PACKET
OnlineOnline

Watch a video demo and learn more at:  
www.mantecausd.net/reenroll

The online First Day Packet can be completed using a mobile device, small tablet, or full-size internet browser.  
This process is only available to returning MUSD students. For new student registration, visit: www.mantecausd.net/register.

The “First Day Packet” and high school 
“Orientation” forms for the  

2020-2021 school year are available in 
an electronic format through 

QParentConnection now 
until August 17, 2020.

Updating your child’s 
information using 

electronic signatures and 
simple check boxes are 

part of the 21st Century 
environment we provide 

our community. 
Paper copies are 

available upon 
request only.

Frequently Asked Questions:
What is QParentConnection?
An online platform available for all MUSD families to access 
student(s) attendance, class schedule, class progress, grades, and 
more!

Do I have QParentConnection?
You may already have an account because QParentConnection has 
been in place for seven years. If you were not able to give an email 
address when you registered your child, you may not be able to 
access QParentConnection.

If you believe you have provided an email address, you 
can have your login information emailed to you. Visit  
www.q.musd.net/parent and click the phrase “Need Your Login 
Information”.

What do I need to do if I don’t have a QParentConnection account?
If you do not have a QParentConnect account, the first step is to 
share your email with your school site to receive access. This 
process is only available to returning MUSD students.

What do I do once I have received access for my child(ren) to 
QParentConnection?
You are ready to update your information for your returning 
student online until August 17. The instructions are available at  
www.mantecausd.net/reenroll. Check the webpage for updates and 
current information.

Do I need to do this right away?
Yes. The window to fill out the online “First Day Packet” or 
“Orientation” packet is open now for all returning students. This 
opportunity will remain open until August 17, 2020. To receive their 
high school schedule, returning students will need to complete the 
online information prior to the orientation dates at the beginning 
of the next school year. 

Will all my forms be available?
No. There will continue to be some forms specific to each school 
that are not available online. Therefore, you may still receive 
information packets mailed home during the summer, or in the first 
week of school, that are required as a paper copy.

Do you have additional questions?
Ask your school site administration or feel free to contact us at 
communityoureach@musd.net.

https://www.mantecausd.net/reenroll
https://www.mantecausd.net/register
https://q.musd.net/parent

